
 
 

 
From: James McLuckie  
Sent: Tuesday, September 21, 2010 1:47 PM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh; Mohammad Habib 
Cc: James Ballis 
Subject: RE: Quick Approval Request for BSTA-20100916ACU 
 
Hossein & Mohammad: 
 
IB has no objection to authorization of the STA listed below. 
 
Thanks, 
James 
 

 
From: James Ballis  
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2010 9:23 AM 
To: James McLuckie 
Subject: FW: Quick Approval Request for BSTA-20100916ACU 
 
  
 

 
From: DELAWDER@aol.com [mailto:DELAWDER@aol.com]  
Sent: Monday, September 20, 2010 8:26 AM 
To: James Ballis 
Subject: Quick Approval Request for BSTA-20100916ACU 

  
Hello Jim, 
  
My client, J. B. Salazar, filed for an STA (FCC File No. BSTA-20100916ACU) for KAXX-LP, Pipe 
Creek, TX on Thursday (channel 35 digital), while he waits for his pending KAXX-LP channel 
displacement to be granted.  Since the nearest Mexican co-channel facility is located 256 
kilometers away (Nuevo Laredo, TA, 35D, BPFS-20090331AHO), Mr. Salazar is hoping that the 
FCC International Bureau can approve the STA for its LPTV without sending it to Mexico for their 
approval in an effort to permit Mr. Salazar to begin operating the STA as quickly as possible. 
  
Please let me know if you have any questions.  Your consideration of the above request is very 
much appreciated and I look forward to your response. 
  
Thank You and Best Regards, 
  
Darryl 
Darryl DeLawder, President 
DeLawder Communications, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1095 
Ashburn, VA 20146-1095 
703-299-9222 
703-299-6559 direct 
703-299-6626 fax 
571-228-1258 cell 


